
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Wow! What a fantastic week we have had at school this week. The weather has been glorious and there 
has been lots of fantastic learning taking place across all the phases.  
 
Reception have been exploring and investigating mini beasts both within their indoor and outdoor 
environment. They have been on a mini beast hunt, learnt facts through non-fiction texts and created their 
own fact files.  
 
The Year 1 children have been writing letters to Miss Young, asking her to let the character from their class 
reader, ‘Beegu’, stay at St George’s for a little while. They have also been exploring money in their maths 
lessons this week. A huge well done to the Year 2 children on completing their end of Key Stage One SATs. 
All the staff are extremely proud of the children and the effort they have put in over the last week.  
 
Year 3/4 have continued to read and explore Harry Potter. They have had a fantastic time using rhyming 
couplets to write poems about the different houses in the book. They have impressed their teachers with 
their poetry writing skills. 
  
Year 5/6 have been solving mysteries in maths this week, applying all of the knowledge and skills they have 
learned over the year. They have thoroughly enjoyed doing this and have really challenged themselves.  
 
Have a lovely half term break and we will see you on Monday 4th June when school reopens at the usual 
time. Let’s hope the weather stays beautiful for us all to enjoy! 
 
 
Mrs Ferguson 

Year 1/2 Class Teacher 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Tuesday, 6th June 2018 – Parents Meeting for the Brathay Trip at 3:30pm in the school hall 
Monday, 11th June 2018 – Year 6 Brathay Trip 
Tuesday, 19th June 2018 – Sports Day LITTLE DRAGON’S ONLY (weather permitting) details to follow 
Wednesday, 20th June 2018 – Sports Day Rec – Year 6 (weather permitting) details to follow 
Friday, 22nd June 2018 – Year 1/2 – Trip to Formby Beach – details to follow 
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